
ADEPT National Traffic Managers Forum update September 2020 

 

The most recent NTF meeting took place on 9 September and included the following main headlines: 

 

Agreement to stage a second traffic management conference on 7 October to held online, and 

registration is still available on Eventbrite.  Also agreed a Spring Conference for 17 March 2021. 

 

There was extensive discussion relating to the Emergency Active Travel Fund measures which have 

been introduce across the country to support social distancing.  These discussions highlighted that 

there are some pockets of areas around the country where measures introduced where either 

vandalised or being resisted by local residents. 

 

Some concerns were expressed about the introduction of e-scooters in some UK cities. 


